[image: BoiseSW_normal]
Moving from Red to Blue Badge
Revised November 2023

The goal of having requirements to move from Red Badge to Blue is to help engage both new and existing members as we get acquainted with one another. Also, these items are intended to get you accustomed to our club operations and familiar with the various activities and programs that we have. 
· Serve as a greeter at least two weekly meetings.
· Attend at least four regular weekly meetings.    
· Give a classification talk: tell the club about your life and vocation classification.
· Remain current on Rotary and club dues.

· Complete any TWO of the following.
· Participate in a hands-on club project.
· Bring a guest to Rotary.
· Attend a district conference or assembly.
· Attend a make-up meeting with another Rotary club.
· Attend a club board of directors meeting or club fellowship activity outside of a regular meeting.
· Nominate a student for Interact, RYLA, or Rotary Youth Exchange.
· Host a Rotary Youth Exchange student or a Rotarian from another country.
image1.jpeg
Rotary

Club of Boise-Southwest




